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All clients will be required to complete and pass testing at a Southern 

Nevada Health District testing site before a Food Handler Safety Training 

Card (Health Card) is issued.

Free, online training materials will be available on the Health District’s 

website. Test questions are based on the Health District’s current 

“Regulations Governing the Sanitation of Food Establishments.”

If you do not pass the test, you may return no sooner than the next business 

day. The fee to retake the test is $5.00.

If you have a valid Vegas PBS training certificate dated on or before June 30, 

2018, testing will not be required. You will be asked to test at no charge if 

we are unable to verify the validity of your certificate or training.

Duplicates or replacement Food Handler Safety Training Cards do not 

require testing until renewal.


